
 

 

22 January 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Sadlers Wells Friday 15 March 2024 

As part of the GCSE Dance course and the MRC Dance curriculum, we would like to offer all our 

dancers the opportunity to watch a professional dance show in a professional setting.  This year 

we would like to offer your child the fantastic opportunity to travel to London Sadler’s Wells Theatre 

to see: 

“UniVerse: A dark Crystal Odyssey” from the Company Wayne McGregor. 

As part of the GCSE course, it is crucial for our students to have the opportunity to watch and 

appreciate a professional dance show and Wayne McGregor is one of the choreographers that 

students have to study as part of their GCSE course. 

The dance trip will take place on Friday 15 March 2024.  We will leave Midhurst Rother College at 4pm 

and return to Midhurst Bus Stand at approximately 11pm.  Your child will make contact with you to 

confirm our exact ETA when we pass through Guildford on our return.  

The cost of the trip will be £40 to include theatre ticket, coach travel and insurance. 

Payments may be made on Arbor.  On the Parent Portal, please go to “Quick Links” and then to Trips.  

You can then give consent and make a payment.  Medical details and contact details will be taken from 

Arbor, so please update these using the ParentPortal.    

If you would like to discuss the visit, please contact cecile.rampton@mrc-academy.org  

Payment for this visit is voluntary, but if insufficient payments are made then the visit may have to be 

cancelled.  Some financial support may be available – please contact your child’s Head of Year.  

For assistance with Arbor, please contact finance@mrc-academy.org   

Please make sure that your child brings in appropriate clothes on the date if they stay at College. 

Students will be able to bring in or buy some food before we depart. 

This is a great opportunity to see how a professional dance piece is created and performed and will 

give the students a lot of inspiration for their own choreographies they need to create for their exams! 

Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Cecile Rampton 
Head of Dance 
Midhurst Rother College 
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